
 

 

 

18 December 2024 
AMA/lpr 
  
Dear King’s Oak Families, 
  
I hope this letter finds you well. 
  
As we reflect on the past two terms, I would like to take this opportunity to extend my sincere gratitude for 
your continued support in ensuring that students are attending school regularly and are engaged in their 
learning. Your partnership with us has been vital in enabling our students to thrive, and we greatly 
appreciate all your efforts. 
  
We are particularly pleased to highlight the exceptional attendance rates across Years 7-11. As an academy, 
we have consistently achieved attendance levels on, or above, those of both the Trust and national 
averages. This is a testament to the dedication and commitment that you, as families, have shown in 
ensuring that your child is present and ready to learn each day. High attendance is fundamental to 
academic success, and this achievement reflects the collective effort of our entire academy community. 
  
We also want to acknowledge the continued support you provide in your child's learning outside of the 
classroom. Whether it be assisting with homework, attending parents’ evenings, or offering 
encouragement, your involvement is invaluable. Together, we are fostering an environment where 
students are motivated to succeed and excel in all areas of their education. 
  
As we approach the end of Term 2, I would like to take this opportunity to remind all families that Term 3 
will begin normal time on Tuesday 7 January 2025. We look forward to welcoming all students from 
Reception to Year 11 back to the academy on this date, ready to continue their learning. 
  
Please be aware that there will be timetable changes affecting some students from the start of Term 3. So 
that your child can be prepared for any changes, you can now view their new timetable through the 
‘Bromcom Student’ or 'MyChildAtSchool' apps. All students will also be given a new paper copy of their 
timetable on the morning of their return by their tutor. 
  
I would like to wish all our families a restful and enjoyable holiday period. May you have the opportunity to 
relax and spend quality time with loved ones. On behalf of all the staff at King's Oak Academy, I would also 
like to extend our warmest wishes for a very happy and prosperous New Year. 
  
Once again, thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to continuing our strong partnership as 
we work together to ensure every child reaches their full potential. 
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
 
Mr Marshall-Aherne 
Assistant Principal – Strategic Lead for Attendance, Safeguarding and ALP 
  


